

May 14, 2019

Ms. Lisa Morrell City Manager City of Palm Bay 120 Malabar Road Palm Bay, FL 32907

Dear Ms. Morrell:

At its February 7, 2019 meeting, the Palm Bay City Council chose not to exercise a renewal with regard to the City's solid waste franchise agreement and, instead, voted to place the agreement out for a Request for Proposals.

Please accept this correspondence as Harris Sanitation, Inc.'s notification of nonrenewal, pursuant to Section 31, Term of Contract, in the Amended and Restated Franchise Agreement Between City of Palm Bay, Florida, and Harris Sanitation, Inc., for Solid Waste Collection.

We look forward to our continued partnership with the City of Palm Bay. Please do not hesitate to contact me or our local management team should you have any questions or need additional information. Thank you for the opportunity to provide solid waste collection services to the residents and businesses of Palm Bay.

Sincerely yours,

Lisa Pisciotta Silva Senior Legal Counsel

Jesa Praotter Silve

Isilva3@wm.com